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Dear Parents: 

I would like to extend an opportunity to your student to participate in SUMMER BAND 
CAMP for Stone Middle School. 

 
The Beginning Band session is a two-week program designed for students who are 

enrolled in beginning band at Stone for the 2019-2020 school year that allows students to get an 
early start on learning an instrument and is also for students who may not have signed up for 
band, but are interested in trying band for the first time. No experience is required. Summer band 
camp provides a relaxed environment where small groups of students who are really excited 
about band can have fun with their first musical experience! 

 
The Symphonic Band & Orchestra session is a two-week program and is designed for 

students who have had one or more years of band or orchestra experience. The summer camp 
provides a relaxed environment where we can make music together and have fun doing 
DIFFERENT things than what we usually do during the school year. 

 
Summer Band will be held Monday, June 3rdh – Thursday, June 13th    

 Monday-Thursday 2 Weeks 
The schedule for Summer Band Camp will be as follows: 

BEGINNING	BAND	:		9:00	a.m.	-	11:00a.m.	
				SYMPHONIC	BAND:		12:00	noon	–	2:00	p.m..	

	 	 									ORCHESTRA	:	2:00-4:00PM	
	

When	you	return	your	registration	form,	please	sign	up	for	the	class	of	your	choice.		
The	beginning	class	will	be	filled	on	a	first-come,	first-served	basis.		

	
 

Summer band camp will be held in the Stone Middle School band & orchrestra room.  
 
Please return the Summer Band camp registration form to Stone Middle School. Register 

as soon as possible to reserve your students place. If you have any questions about summer band 
camp or the upcoming school year, please do not hesitate to contact me at 321-723-0741 x5601 or 
kanocz.alissa@brevardschools.org.   
	

I am working towards having 3 levels of band next year at Stone (beginning band, 
intermediate band, symphonic band). Beginning band students who participate in summer band 
and make adequate progress will be placed in the intermediate band in the fall. Intermediate 
band students will be given additional opportunities. 
 

I am looking forward to the summer camp and to making music with your student!! 
	

	
Sincerely,	

	
Ms.	Alissa	Kanocz		
Director	of	Band	&	Orchestra	
Stone	Magnet	Middle	School	


